Chippewa Challten ™~ - Manch 9, 2021

Welcome to your weekly addition of the Chippewa Chatter! We are looking forward to sharing with you
the latest and greatest in the 4-H world in weekly updates.

Project changes for achieving in projects must be made by April 1, 2021 in 4-H Online. If you are having
' issues adding or dropping projects, please email Heidi at heidi.vanderloop@wisc.edu with any project
i changes by April 1st.

The April 1 - June 1 program guidance is here! Approval forms are still
required except if the meeting or program is under two hours AND less
than 20 people. Summer information will be available after April 1.

Indoors: 30% of room capacity, up to 50 people. If the room capacity is
100, you can have 30 people indoors. Face coverings are required
indoors.

Outdoors: Up to 150 people that can be in pods or amphitheater style
seating.

18 USC 707

Forms will be provided to club leaders and general leaders tomorrow, 3/9.
If you are planning an in-person program, please submit your form to
Heidi 10 business days before your planned program to allow time for
approval. If youd like to schedule a time to connect over a program,

please email Heidi at heidi.vanderloop@wisc.edu.

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________

An email went out to Chippewa County 4-H Shooting Sports air rifle and BB participants from 2019-2020
with registration information for this year's programming. Only returning shooters will be allowed to
participate in this years program to ensure safety of participants and volunteers.

Stay tuned for more information about upcoming programming as the committee will be looking for
opportunities for both new and returning shooters.

“4-H Art U" is a collaboration between A.l.M. at UW-Stout and
Chippewa, Dunn and Eau Claire 4-H programs. Youth will participate
in projects each Monday in April.

4-H Educators and supervising university professors (who are
themselves 4-H alums) will also assist. Supplies will be delivered or
made available for pickup before the start of the program.

Please note: youth in different age categories will need their own
devices to connect with the sessions. Younger children may need
assistance from an adult or sibling. The age groups will be by grades:
K-2nd, 3rd & 4th, 5th & 6th, 7th - 12th.

&) A Class sizes are limited, so
register now at bit.ly/4-HArtU

Registration and more information can be found here (by March 15):
bit.ly/4-HArtU

Check out our Facebook & Instagram page @ chlppewaW|4h
An EEO/AA employer, the University of Wisconsin-Extension provides equal opportunities in employment and

programming including Title IX and American with Disabilities Requirements.
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